
 Family 
 Bulldog Bulletin 

 September     11,     2023 

 **Letter     from     the     Principal** 



 Hello     Mortensen     Families, 

 I  am  writing  to  you  today  from  Tournon  de  Agenais,  France.  It  is  a  lovely 
 little  town  known  for  its  vineyards.  As  I  wrote  last  week  I  am  on  vacation, 
 but  will  return  to  Mortensen  next  Monday!  If  you  have  any  questions  or 
 concerns     during     my     absence,     please     do     not     hesitate     to     contact     the     office. 
 I  hope  you  will  consider  the  following  opportunities  for  3rd  -  5th  grade 
 students     that     are     coming     up     soon: 

 Sports     Club:  Tuesdays  After     School     (3-5     Grades) 
 Choir:  Thursdays  2:35-3:20  After     School 
 Preparation     for     Chatfield     Festival     11/14     (3-5     Grades) 
 Children’s     Theater:  Thursdays  3:30-5:00     (3-8     Grades) 
 Student     Council:  Elections     will     be     held     soon  Permission  slips 
 available     from     homeroom     teachers     (3-5     grades) 

 Also     -     please     make     plans     to     come     to     Barky’s     Bonfire!      It     will     be     a     great 
 community     gathering!!! 

 Thank     you,     as     usual,     for     your     continued     support     of     our     school! 

 Sincerely, 

 Karla     B.     Hankins,     Principal 

 303-982-0022 

 khankins@jeffco.k12.co.us 

 Birthdays  Celebrated  Last  Week! 



 Tommy     Kim,     Joseph     Bertolli,     Christian     Wilson,     SativaRose 

 Maes,     Adleigh     Cerrone,     Jonah     Cruz,     Kayden     Willey,     Braegan 

 Foote 

 **News     from     PTO** 

 **Thank     you     to     all     who     came     to     our     first     PTO     meeting.     The     next     meeting     will 
 be     Wednesday,     October     4     at     6:30** 

 Freddy’s     Spirit     Night     is     this     Thursday     September     14th! 

 See     flier     below     with     more     details 

 Barky’s     Bonfire! 
 Barky's     Bonfire     is     coming!!     Mark     your     calendars:     Friday,     9/29 
 from     5-8     pm!      Tickets     are     $5     in     advance,     due     to     your     teacher     by 
 9/21.      Tickets     can     be     purchased     at     the     door     for     $7.      The     ticket 
 price     includes     entry     to     the     magic     show,     s'mores,     arts     and     crafts, 

 yard     games,     bouncy     house     and     inflatable     obstacle     course,     face     painting     and 
 cakewalk.      The     magic     shows     will     take     place     at     5:15     pm,     5:45     pm,     6:15     pm,     and 
 6:45     pm     in     the     music     room.     Concessions     and     food     will     be     available     for     purchase. 
 We     can't     wait     to     see     you     there! 

 Barky's     Bonfire     is     a     great     way     for     the     Mortensen     community     to     come     together 
 and     celebrate     the     start     of     another     school     year!      This     event     would     not     be     possible 
 without     the     help     of     many     volunteers     and     community     sponsors.      Please     consider 
 donating     some     of     your     time     to     make     this     event     a     success.      Please     sign     up     to     help 
 here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4EAAAC2FA7FF2-barkys#/ 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4EAAAC2FA7FF2-barkys*/__;Iw!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!3tG2K7SbgFPAf8CHNEDeRBVlU59EjDJ08MYLB9ytbz64Vgc2T1wDRllfrGaMF6MupqHMntb-XEh8FdQD1yqSRxPQwxMfSU9KYi0NMg$


 If     you     are     unable     to     donate     time,     and     still     want     to     help,     please     consider     making     a 
 donation     to     the     Mortensen     PTO     Give     Butter     account: 
 https://givebutter.com/RFJbVO  .      A     donation     of     any  amount     helps! 

 Bulldog     Bulletin     for     this     Week 

 Tuesday,     Sep.     12  2:35-3:30     pm  Sports     Club 

 Wednesday,     Sep.     13  School     Pictures 

 Thursday,     Sep.     14  2:35-3:20     pm  Choir 

 3:30-5:00     pm  Children’s     Theater 

 4:00-8:00     pm  Freddy’s     Spirit     Night 

 Coming     Up 

 Sep     19  Sports     Club     (2:35-3:30     pm) 
 Sep     20  PIE     Meeting     (5:30-7:00     pm) 
 Sep     21  Field     Day     1st     -5th     grade 
 Sep     21  Choir     (2:35-3:20     pm) 
 Sep     21  Children’s     Theater     (3:30-5:00     pm) 
 Sep     22  Teacher     Work     Day     -     No     school     for     students 
 Sep     26  Sports     Club     (2:35-3:30     pm) 
 Sep     28  Choir     (2:35-3:20     pm) 
 Sep     28  Children’s     Theater     (3:30-5:00     pm) 
 Sep     29  Barky’s     Bonfire     (5:00-8:00     pm) 

 Keep     scrolling     for     more     information! 

 Parents:     Do     you     know     where     you     should     park? 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://givebutter.com/RFJbVO__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!3tG2K7SbgFPAf8CHNEDeRBVlU59EjDJ08MYLB9ytbz64Vgc2T1wDRllfrGaMF6MupqHMntb-XEh8FdQD1yqSRxPQwxMfSU8oeW-GFw$


 PLEASE     DO     NOT     PARK     IN     THE     HUG     &     DROP     ZONE     OR     IN     OUR     BUS     LANES.  The 
 bus     lanes     are     where     our     buses     enter     and     exit     to     drop     off     and     pick     up     our     students. 
 They     are     on     a     schedule     and     when     parents     park     in     this     lane     then     the     bus     has     nowhere 
 to     park     and     causes     delays.      We     do     have     a     parking     lot     that     you     may     park     in.     Our     Hug     & 
 Drop     Zone     is     designed     for     parents     to     drop     off     their     children     before     school     and     pick 
 them     up     after     school.     This     means     that     the     parent     does     not  leave     their     car.      If     you     need 
 to     leave     your     car     to     pick     up     your     child     you     will     need     to     park     your     car     in     the     parking     lot. 
 Thank     you     for     your     cooperation! 







 PARENTS     FOR     YOUR     INFORMATION: 

 WE  WILL  BE  HAVING  CHOIR  ON 

 THURSDAYS  FROM  2:35-3:20  FROM 

 SEPTEMBER  14  THROUGH  NOVEMBER 

 16  SO  THAT  STUDENTS  CAN  ATTEND 

 BOTH  CHOIR  AND  CHILDRENS 

 THEATER  (not  required)  ON  THE  SAME 

 AFTERNOON.  See  registration  below. 

 CALL  THE  OFFICE  FOR  MORE 

 INFORMATION.      303-982-0022 










